
 
New Zealand Sociology 

Call for contributions - PhD summaries 
 

As of 2024, New Zealand Sociology intends to annually publish summaries of recently completed PhD theses to 

showcase and add visibility to the wide range of sociological scholarship being generated by emerging 

researchers in Aotearoa New Zealand.  

We now invite all PhD candidates or graduates who have graduated and/or successfully defended their PhD 

dissertation in the year 2023 to submit a summary to New Zealand Sociology. The summaries will be published 

in Volume 39, Issue 1, in March 2024. 

The PhD summaries should be no more than 600 words (excluding references and other information) and 

provide an overview of the thesis with a focus on key insights, novel contributions to knowledge and 

suggestions for further research.  

 

In detail, summaries should address the following questions: 

• What are the research objectives and questions? 

• What are the key findings and major conclusions? 

• What contributions does the dissertation make to advancing knowledge in its field?  

• What avenues for further research does the dissertation suggest? 

• What are the essential aspects of the thesis that should be communicated to the New Zealand Sociology 

audience? 

 

❖ Please do not simply replicate the dissertation abstract. 

❖ Submissions should include the author’s full name, thesis title, the university and department, and the 

names and affiliations of PhD supervisors. 

❖ Submissions should also list any publications associated with the thesis. 

 

Please email your summary to Anna Friedlander amf18@students.waikato.ac.nz by 15 January 2024. 

If you have any questions, please do get in touch with either Anna or with Bonnie-Estelle Trotter-Simons 

bontrott95@gmail.com  
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